Securities and
Exchange
Commission

PH I L ILPPINES

30 August 2023

NOTICE OF AWARD
LUIS R. RAMOS
Consultant

Dear Mr. Ramos:

We are pleased to inform you that the 4-month contract for the project Engagement of a Highly Technical

Consultant for the Conduct of Agency Performance Review and Strategic Planning Conference

(APRPC) is hereby awarded to you in the amount of FOUR HUNDRED FORTY THOUSAND PESOS
%(?440 1000.00) inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of the Procuring Entity, but in no case shall
exceed the term of the latter.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature in
the Conforme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the following contact
information:

telephone number: (02) 8-818-5330

mobile number: 0998-841-3540

email address: bacsecretariat@sec.gov.ph
Thank you.
Very truly yours,

ROS S. ESPIRITU W
e

Authorized Representative
Head of the Procuring Entity




